
 

 

 

 

 

Notice: 

July 28, 2020 

TANAKA Holdings Co., Ltd. 

TANAKA Denshi Kogyo K.K. 

 

Employee at TANAKA Denshi Kogyo, Headquarters Plant 
Infected with COVID-19 

 

 

After undergoing a polymerase chain reaction (PCR) test, an employee working at the 

Headquarters Plant of TANAKA Denshi Kogyo K.K. (Saga Prefecture), which operates a 

manufacturing business of the TANAKA Precious Metals, was confirmed on July 23 as 

having been infected with the novel coronavirus disease (COVID-19). 

 

The employee had a fever on July 23 and was tested for this disease on the same day. 

Having been confirmed positive, the employee is currently receiving treatment in a medical 

facility. 

 

As a result, TANAKA is taking appropriate measures, including contacting the local health 

care center, identifying close contacts and monitoring their symptoms, and disinfecting 

areas within the company and plant. The plant has been able to operate as normal without 

interruption. 

 

TANAKA will continue placing the highest priority on stopping the spread of COVID-19 

internally and externally, and maintaining the health of employees, while quickly 

implementing all measures advocated by policies of governmental and public authorities. 

 

Also, there is no impact on TANAKA’s businesses as a result of this incident. 

 

 

 


